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This month’s value: Truthfulness 
Tuesday 26th February 2019 

Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome back to school. We hope you had a great half-term and we have enjoyed hearing 
about the fun and adventures experienced by children over the week.  
 
Rockinghorse Collection: Please drop your items at school by our gate tomorrow, 
Wednesday 27th February. The donations will be collected this Thursday 28th February, 
helping to make lives of poorly children better with gifts and toys whilst raising valuable 
funds for FOTS to invest in our pupils’ school lives. 

 
World Book Day next Thursday 7th March: we look 
forward to seeing pupils dressed as characters from 
any book of their choice. It would be great if children 
can bring in a copy of their chosen book, but don’t 
worry if you can’t. 
 

Tik Tok App: please be aware that some safeguarding concerns have been reported in the 
news regarding the popular app Tik Tok. The NSPCC offer useful guidance at 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ and our 

Safer Internet Day reminded all pupils to tell their trusted adult if anything worries 
them online. Tik Tok has a recommended age of 12+ but we are aware that some pupils 
use the app. Children may see inappropriate content, in the main app or in forums; parents 
are reminded to use privacy settings to keep children safe from sharing information or 
images to other users that could compromise their safeguarding. 
 
Easter Sports Camps at Warden Park Secondary Academy: 
please see attached details for some exciting holiday clubs with 
opportunities for rugby, cricket, netball and football. 
 

Diary dates 
Please see next page… 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/


West Sussex County Council 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Scott Reece, 
Headteacher 

Wednesday 27th February Rockinghorse Donation Day 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 
Tuesday 2nd April 5pm – 7:30pm Parent Consultations 

Thursday 4th April 1:30pm – 5pm Parent Consultations 
Monday 8th April  Easter holiday starts 

Tuesday 23rd April Pupils return to school after Easter 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 
Monday 13th May Y6 SATs Week 

Monday 27th May Half-term week 
Monday 3rd June School closed for INSET 

Friday 21st June Sports Day 
Friday 12th July School closed for INSET 

Tuesday 23rd July Last day of term 


